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Intercultural Leadership Program  

Educational Divide Reform (EDR) 
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Dear Young Korean Leaders, 

 

Thank you for participating in Bridging Generations: With Heroes of the Forgotten War. The American 

community and the Korea War Veterans Association are thankful to have such a hard working and 

thoughtful young person recognize our dedication to your country during the Korean War. 

 

We salute your families abroad for encouraging you to come to the United States and learn more about 

America and the history this country shares with Korea. Your participation in this program is proof that 

our sacrifices are a part of your prosperity. We hope that you continue to strengthen the relationship 

between both nations and maintain a high standard for civil liberty, justice, and freedom that our 

countries value so highly. 

 

Please remember that to be a global citizen and leader, it is absolutely imperative that you embrace the 

value of democracy and freedom. We fought alongside your forefathers so that you may have a bright 

future full of opportunities. 

 

Congratulations again on a wonderful performance and taking steps towards being a leader. We look 

forward to welcoming you back very soon to the United States of America. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Captain Albert McCarthy, United States Air Force (Osan, Korea)  

National Director, Korea War Veterans Association 

Director, Korea Veterans of America, Chapter #299 of the KWVA 

Education and Legislation Director, Combined KOREAN-American Veterans Association 

 

 


